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February 10, 2021


Premier Strategies, Inc. Partners to Host Candidate Forums


Manhattan, NY - Premier Strategies, Inc., is proud to announce our recent partnership with the 
Greater New York Chamber of Commerce to host a series of candidate forums with the top 
candidates for New York City Mayor and Comptroller.


The mission of the Chamber is to improve the business climate and quality of living in the New York 
Metropolitan Area for businesses, workers, residents and visitors. It provides valuable services to 
over 30,000 business and civic leaders who represent the backbone of the Greater New York 
business community.


Gregory Kirsopp, Founding Partner of Premier Strategies, Inc., and newly appointed Co-Chair of the 
Greater New York Chamber of Commerce Political Action Committee, had this to say of the event 
series and appointment,


“I’m honored to have been selected to lead the Chamber’s Political Action 
Committee and look forward to using this partnership to assist businesses across 
New York by giving them direct access to their future elected officials through 
these forum events.”


Mark Jaffe, President and CEO of the Greater New York Chamber echoed this sentiment, saying,


“Greg and Premier have always been great friends of the Chamber. We look 
forward to continuing to work together to assist and grow our membership base.”


The first forum will be held February 12, 2021 from 3:30PM-4:30PM, via zoom, and will feature 
Mayoral hopeful, Ray McGuire. To learn more about this event or to get involved with the Greater 
New York Chamber of Commerce or its Political Action Committee, visit www.Chamber.NYC.


For more information, contact Premier Strategies: info@PremierStrategiesInc.com or 
Greater New York Chamber of Commerce: info@Chamber.NYC
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